
Important 
Reminders:

Please ensure your 
child has a hat packed 
along with water, a 
healthy snack and a 
good lunch every day. 
Thank you!

Upcoming Events:

12 - 16 Sept - Listening Conferences. I will 
send a timetable out on the group. Please 
sign for a time that works for you 

September 
Birthdays
7th Salindile
25th Aiden

Classroom News

We have had a great start to the school year 
and everyone is settling in to their new 
classroom.

Drop off is still a little challenging for a couple of 
children so please can we work on aiming for a 
quick and confident drop off at the main door. 
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Please feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions or if I can help in 
any way.


